
Important Notice: Change in School Event 

Dates 

Dear Parents and Guardians, 

We would like to inform you that there have been modifications to the dates of our upcoming 

school events. Please see the updated schedule below: 

Updated Event Schedule 

• Parent-Teacher Conferences: New Date - March 15, 2023 

• Spring Concert: New Date - April 22, 2023 

• Field Day: New Date - May 10, 2023 

We apologize for any inconvenience these changes may cause and appreciate your understanding 

and support. If you have any questions, please feel free to reach out to the school office. 

Thank you for your attention. 

Sincerely, 

The School Administration 


